
 
Wednesday 11th June 2025 

 

 

Important Information for Parents and Carers 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you are enjoying a fantastic June in the current sunshine. I have some important information to share 

with you. 

 

A Staggered Start to the 2025-26 Academic Year 
 

To facilitate a great induction to the new academic year, Year 7 and Year 11 will start a day before all other 

year groups. This approach is consistent with all secondary schools in Nova Education Trust, and it enables 

induction activities for all year groups that support a very strong year ahead. Consequently, the start dates 

after the summer break are as follows: 
 

 

Year Groups Start Date 

7 and 11 Monday 1st September 

8, 9, 10, 12 and 13 Tuesday 2nd September 

 
 

Parent and Carer Experience Online Survey 
 

We are approaching the time of year when I will send all parents and carers the annual online survey. Your 

voice is so important to us, and your valued opinions are used to optimise our school. Quite simply, your 

voice helps us improve. 
 

The survey will open on Monday 30th June and close on Friday 11th July. I will share the link when the survey 

opens but I thank you in advanced for your support. 

 
 

The School Show 2025: Matilda  
 

Tickets are selling fast for this fantastic event. Please book soon to avoid disappointment. Over 100 of our 

students are involved in this epic performance and I can promise an evening of magical entertainment. Your 

support also enables us to run future shows at Bingham Arena. Please use this link to purchase tickets: 
 

 

Purchase tickets here 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr C Eardley  

Head Teacher 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/toot-hill-school

